Pine Lake Estates HOA Zoom Board Meeting September 3, 2020

In Attendance:

Michelle McGregor - President Karen Rollman - Secretary Lon Weise - Treasurer Laurel Caponigro - Board Member Mike Reeves - Board Member

- Discussed effects of COVID regarding HOA's
- Discussed Governor Inslee's proclamation 20-51 allowing on-line HOA meetings until 10/1/20 and no charging of late fees for HOA dues
- Two families have not paid 2020 dues. Invoices as well as follow-up e-mails sent along with certified letter.
- Discussed amending By-laws to allow Board to meet on Zoom as well as having the Annual Meeting on Zoom in January.
- Voted to remove dead birch tree on 212th. Stump to be ground next year.
- Budget planning meeting scheduled for early November.